
NAMING OF NEW AND RENOVATED SCHOOLS
NOVEMBER 2022



Naming of Renovated Schools

• Berry Shoals and Beech 
Springs Intermediate Schools 
are being renovated as part of 
District’s growth plan

• They are scheduled to open in 
2024-25 school year



Renaming Of Beech Springs Intermediate 
School

• Administration recommends that the Board change the 
name of Beech Springs Intermediate School to Beech 
Springs Middle School, beginning in the 2024-25 school 
year



Renaming Of Berry Shoals Intermediate 
School

• Administration recommends that the Board change the 
name of Berry Shoals Intermediate School to Berry 
Shoals Elementary School, beginning in the 2024-25 
school year



NEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL



Naming Facilities

• Board Policy FF
• “Naming a school is a matter of great importance… which 

deserves careful attention from the board and 
administration.”

• Where feasible, the board will name schools to denote 
location, considering the community, street and geographical 
area in selection of a name

https://boardpolicyonline.com/?b=spartanburg5&s=252300


Naming Facilities

• Names suggested by natural setting and habitat of the 
school location may also be appropriate

• Board will consider recommendations no later than 3rd

monthly meeting after contract for school has been 
accepted



Naming of New Elementary School

• Convened committee 
representing Duncan and 
Lyman Elementary Schools

• Made up of parents, teachers 
and administrators



Naming of New Elementary School

• Brainstormed and discussed 
suggested names 

• Narrowed names down to two 
top suggestions, with one 
name emerging as top choice



Naming of New Elementary School

• Administration recommends that the Board name 
newest elementary school Tyger River Elementary 
School


